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Comments: I frequently winter recreate in the Lolo NF and the snowmobile riding areas that are purposed for

closure in this new Plan Revision I strongly disagree with. These areas in the Lolo Creek area that are now up for

closure have been historically accessed by snowmobiles for years with no detrimental ecological impact.

Furthermore, the given maps (https://usfs-public.app.box.com/s/mtaadmb1uxgjdymaczag01sznpuf2ji3) seem to

be misleading or wrong and it is very hard to gain an understanding of what the intent of the new plan revision

and its geographic features due to these inaccurate maps.


